
 

School Newsletter 
Summer 1st Half Term 

 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to school after the Easter break. With a bit of sunshine, and things nationally slowly returning to normal, I hope 
you enjoyed your time away from school. 
 
Widening the Curriculum 
We are working hard behind the scenes to bring into school a broader range of experiences, that in previous years we would 
have been part of a school educational visit. Whilst we are hopeful of resuming our education visits next half term, this half term 
we are keen to bring different groups in – we start this week with Razzamataz working with KS2. We will obviously be following 
government guidance for COVID on this. 
 

 
 
Outdoor Learning 
At the end of last term we did a lot of learning outdoors, with planting of a wildlife corridor, 
school gardening, the hens and learning in our pond area. We are hoping to build on this during 
the weeks ahead, please keep an eye on our twitter feed for all the latest updates. You can 
follow us on @Stoneraise_SCH  
 
 

 
 
Online Safety and Advice For Parents 
As we become more reliant with online communications to 
keep in touch, children of all ages are using internet devices 
at school and home to connect with each other. Whilst 
children will say that everyone in their class has this app 
or that game or the other streaming service, we 
appreciate it can be a bit of minefield to know everything. 
We have put a web page together with 1 page guides for 
the most popular apps and games where children can 
become vulnerable. Whilst we continue to help support 
children at school with lessons on what is safe and 
appropriate behaviour online, it is something that we are 
keen to help parents with too. These guides offer impartial 
advice on how to set up the apps/devices and how you can 
support your child’s development in this area. 
 
 
Key Dates and Half Term. 
We have a bank Holiday on May 3rd – School will not be open on this day. The half term finishes at 3:25pm on Friday 28th May 
and we return to school on Monday 7th June.  
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
Mr. C. Coady M.Sc 
Head Teacher 


